
NORTH VANCOUVER PUBLIC EMPLOYEES SOCIETY 

& CUPE 389 
Invites you to the 

Children’s Christmas Party 
Saturday, December 7th, 2024 

Sutherland Secondary School 
1860 Sutherland Avenue 

North Vancouver, BC 

12:00 pm to 3:00 pm. 
Doors open at 11:30 a.m. 

DEADLINE FOR REGISTRATION is Friday, October 25th, 2024 
** Register early to avoid disappointment * 

PLEASE BRING A NON-PERISHABLE FOOD ITEM 
FOR THE FOOD BANK 

  From Your Christmas Party Elves, 
The Cupe 389 Social Committee

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
The party can only occur if members volunteer. 

Please contact Carol Nordby at ctnordby@gmail.com to sign up. 



 
NORTH VANCOUVER PUBLIC EMPLOYEES SOCIETY 

& CUPE 389 

Children’s Christmas Party 
Saturday, December 7th, 2024 

(Gifts are for children 13 years of age or younger) 
Child’s Full Name  

(Please Print) Sex 
Age 

as of Dec. 31/24 
   

      

      

      

      
 

Name of CUPE Member   
(Parent, Grandparent) Phone Number (Home or Cell) 

  
 

Work Location Email Address 

   

 

 

Number of Adults attending: _______ 
 

The party can only occur if members volunteer!  
If your child is over 5 years old, please sign up for one or more tasks. 

 
TO DO:               Setting up Kitchen Help   Registration 
 Take food to Food Bank Clean up  Decorating 

ENTERTAINMENT: Face Painting Craft Table                Caroling 
 

Your Christmas Party Elves ask that you SUBMIT THIS SHEET NO LATER THAN 
 OCTOBER 25TH, 2024 via email: 

 

                        EMAIL:   info@cupe389.ca     
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